
 

 

 

Tuesday 12 September 2023 

 

Dear Headteacher 

St John Bosco College Open Evening – please share with year 6 parents 

As the deadline for secondary school applications draws nearer I would like to take this opportunity to send you 

details of our Open Evening on Tuesday 19 September 2023 from 5.00-7.00 pm.   We would be delighted for your 

parents and pupils to come to see our wonderful school in action and meet our staff and students.  I would be very 

grateful if you could share this information with parents of children in year 6. 

We are also running tours of the school every day at 9 am.  Parents can book these by following the link on our 

website or telephoning the school for an appointment. 

If you have a secondary transfer meeting planned for this half-term, we would be delighted to come along to the 

event to speak about the process from a secondary school perspective.  

Finally, we are always keen to maintain or develop partnerships with our local primary schools to support your 

curriculum delivery by sharing some of our excellent staff and facilities.  If you would like to arrange this, please 

contact Danielle Parrott by phone on 020 7924 8310 or by email at dparrott@sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

Thank you in advance.  

 

 

Paul Dunne 

Headteacher 

 

 

Parkham Street, Battersea, 
London SW11 3DQ 

tel: 0207 924 8310 fax: 0207 738 1867 
e: info@sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 
w: www.sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk 

t: @SJBC_London 
Headteacher: Mr Paul Dunne MA 

“it is not enough for children to be loved,  
they must know that they are loved” 

 

#Believe And Achieve 
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